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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1037 provides that a court clerk is not required to accept payment for costs, fines, fees,  

assessments and payments that consist of unrolled coins in an amount greater than $10. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure gives court clerks the discretion to not accept certain forms of payment when 

collecting some fees. In its current form, SB1037 is not anticipated to have an impact on state 

budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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